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      Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
After School Activities – Spring Term 

 
During Spring 1st Half Term after school clubs will run from the week beginning Monday 8th 
January up until and including the week commencing 5th February. The same clubs will 
continue into the Spring 2nd Half Term, running from Monday 19th February up until and 
including the week commencing 18th March. 
 
Please discuss the available clubs with your child prior to signing up as we have found on a 
growing number of occasions that children are reluctant to participate in the club activities 
when they have not chosen them themselves. It is expected that those children allocated 
places will make a commitment to attend, as places are limited for many activities and some 
children may not have been allocated a place. If a club does not have enough children 
sign up the club will be cancelled and we will offer your child a place on a different 
club that has availability.  
 
Each club is limited to 25 pupils with the exception of the Year 6 revision club, which 
has no limit.  Children in Year 6 can attend the revision club and a second club of their 
choice.  
Monday and Thursday’s dance club is by invitation only with the invited pupils already 
being informed on a separate letter.  
 
If in exceptional circumstances your child is unable to attend an activity the school office 
must be contacted to avoid unnecessary concern that occurs when children have been in 
school and do not turn up for an after-school club often run by a different teacher that is 
giving up their time to offer a club and is sometimes not your child’s class teacher.  Children 
attending a sporting after school club should bring an appropriate change of clothes to avoid 
wearing their school P.E. kit. If the club is on your child’s PE day they do not need to bring a 
change of clothes.  For the outdoor adventure club if you wish for your child to wear 
wellies, please bring them in.  
 

The clubs will go live to book 6pm on Wednesday 13th December. Each child 
can only pick one club (If booking a paid club/ Year 6 revision club this is not 
included in their 1 club allocation). If the clubs have spaces, we will then re-
open for the children to choose more than one club on Monday 18th December 
at 6pm.  
 
The clubs available are: 
KS1 
KS1 Comic book creation - Monday 
KS1 Boardgames – Wednesday 
KS1 Outdoor adventure & OPAL – Thursday  
Spring TERM = KS1 Splash Art Club- Friday this will be a paid club – see separate letter (5 
sessions) 
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Year 3/4  
Dance (Lunt’s Heath Lightning Bolts)- Monday (invited club) 
Year 3 and 4 Photography– Monday 
Year 3 and 4 Tennis- Wednesday  
Dance (Lunt’s Heath Legends) - Thursday (invited club) 
KS2 Coding- Thursday  
Year 3 and 4 Disney Club- Thursday (Disney animation drawing, movie analysis, theme park 
creation)  

 
 
      Year 5/6 

Dance (Lunt’s Heath Lightning Bolts)- Monday (invited club) 
Year 5 and 6 Podcast – Monday 
Year 6 Revision - Wednesday  
Dance (Lunt’s Heath Legends) - Thursday (invited club) 
KS2 Coding - Thursday  
Year 5 and 6 Netball - Thursday  
 
Please note that some clubs will have an extra cost to attend and letters for these clubs will 
be sent out.  
 
Please complete their preferences via the School Gateway by the morning of Monday 18th 
December.  
  
Requests after this date will not be acknowledged. Please keep these dates in your diary. 
ALL clubs will run straight after school until 4:15pm. This is to ease collection for 
parents with children in both KS1 and KS2 clubs. ALL children will be collected from 
the junior playground by an adult.  
 
 
 
 

 
The clubs are not weather dependent therefore you will be informed directly if they are to be 
cancelled for any reason. If a sports club has to be changed due to bad weather it will become 
an indoor club using ipads/ links to the sport or an indoor club alternative if numbers allow.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss McLindon  
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